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Dear BPC Commissioners and Mr. Stillman,

On behalf of Bike Sunnyvale, I'd like to thank you for hearing our concerns about the
Kennewick Bike Route and for supporting improvements along the route. We appreciate your
effort to prioritize student safety on that segment of Homestead Road. With jurisdictions like
Cupertino as partners in this endeavor, I am optimistic that we will see improvements in a
realistic timeframe.

As an aside, I'm impressed with how effective the Cupertino BPC is!  The roomful of public
commenters and the cogent discussions among staff and commissioners were inspiring to see.

Sharlene Liu
Sunnyvale BPAC, representing myself
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